
	

	

	

	

	
Hidden Hollow 

Elementary 
Home of the 

Hornets 
	

Our Mission: 
“Ensuring that each 

child has the 
education and skills 
necessary to achieve 

a successful, 
productive life, and to 

benefit society.” 
 

Principal: 
Brad Davies 

 
Address: 

7447 Hidden Valley Pkwy. 
Eagle Mountain UT 84005 

 
Phone 

(801)610-8721 
 

Fax 
(801)789-7806 

 

 

	

We	made	it!	It’s	because	of	such	a	wonderful	community!	
Thank	you	to	everyone	for	your	time,	your	efforts,	and	your	
support!	What	an	incredible	year	it	has	been.	 
	
We	would	like	to	thank	Mr.	Farr,	Mrs.	Funke,	Miss	Luque,	Mrs.	
Roman,	Mrs.	Peterson,	Mrs.	Gowans,	and	Mrs.	Gosman	for	all	
that	they	have	done	here	at	Hidden	Hollow.	We	will	miss	them	
greatly.	
 
We	have	many	activities	happening	in	the	next	three	weeks.	
Please	check	with	the	teachers	and	your	children	to	make	sure	
you	know	what	is	going	on.	 
	
Please	remember	that	the	last	day	for	Kindergarten	students	
will	be	Wednesday,	May	30th.	The	last	day	for	all	1st		–	6th		
graders	will	be	Thursday,	May	31st.	This	will	be	a	common	day	
for	all	students.	All	students	will	come	to	school	from	8:00	–	
9:30	am.	 
	
A	few	dates	for	next	year...	 
August	15th	–	Class	Lists	available	in	Skyward.	
August	16th		–	Open	House	4	–	6	pm		
August	20th	–	First	Day	of	School	for	Grades	1	–	6.	
August	27th		–	First	day	of	school	for	Kindergarten	students.	 
	
Thank	you	for	supporting	our	teachers,	staff	and	children	at	
Hidden	Hollow.	We	appreciate	you!	Have	a	great	summer!		
	
	
	
	

	

			

	



	

	

	

	

	

	

Calendar	Items:	
MAY	

April	30	–	May	4:	
Teacher	Appreciation	week.	Let	your	
teacher	know	how	much	you	care!		
	
May	1:	
6th	Grade	Field	Trip	Garrett	and	
Luque	only	–	Common	Day	these	
classes	only.		
	
Ballroom	Performance	6pm	(Free)	at	
the	church	on	Saddle	Rock	Rd.	Please	
come	if	you	are	interested	in	
Ballroom	for	next	year.	
	
May	1-4:	
BOGO	Book	Fair	
	
May	3:	
Kindergarten	Field	Trip	
	
May	10:	
5th	Grade	Hope	of	Amercia	Field	Trip,	
Common	Day	5th	Grade	only.		
	
HOA	Performance	7	pm	at	the	
Marriot	Center	in	Provo.	
	
May	11:	
6th	Grade	Field	Trip	Partridge	and	
Fowles	only	–	Common	Day	these	
classes	only.		
	
May	17:	
3rd	grade	Field	Trip,		Common	Day	3rd	
grade	only	
	
May	22:	
PTA	Spirit	Night		
	
May	23:	
Hidden	Hollow	2nd	Annual	Dance	
Festival	9:30	&	1:30	on	the	field.	
	
PTA	Thank	you	Social	
	
May	25:	
Last	Day	of	Preschool	
	
May	29:	
Kindergarten	Graduation	
	
May	30:	
Last	Day	of	Kindergarten	
	
6th	Grade	Graduation	9:45	
	
May	31	
Last	Day	of	School	COMMON	DAY	8-
9:30	
Have	a	GREAT	SUMMER!!!!		
	
Important	Dates:	
August	16:	4-6	Open	House	
August	20:	First	Day	of	School	grade	
1-6	
August	27:	First	Day	of	Kindergarten	

Parents	–	As	we	approach	the	end	of	the	school	year,	we	ask	that	all	
lunch	accounts	be	paid.	We	currently	have	a	large	deficit,	and	we	would	
love	to	see	a	zero	balance	when	school	is	over	for	the	year.	We	can	
accept	cash	or	checks	at	the	school	or	you	can	pay	online	with	a	debit	or	
credit	card.	Money	will	be	taken	at	the	school	until	Wednesday,	May	30	
at	12:00	noon.	No	money	will	be	taken	on	the	last	day	of	school,	May	31.	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	call	the	Kitchen	Manager.	Thank	you!		

The LAST DAY to order yearbooks is May 4. Please 
send in your money and order form. We will not be 

ordering extras as we have in years past. 
Yearbooks will be delivered the last week of school. 

6th Grade Graduation is May 30th at 
9:45 am. Parents invited to attend. 

Please return Library Books 
as soon as possible! Thanks! 

The LAST DAY OF SCHOOL is May 
31st. This will be a COMMON DAY!! All 
students will come to school from 8 am 
– 9:30 am. We encourage your students 
to carpool, walk, ride bikes or scooters 
to accommodate for the traffic this will 
cause. We appreciate your help! Have a 
GREAT SUMMER!!  

SUMMER READING LIBRARY                                    
will be Mondays from 9 – 11 am from June 4 – August 6th. 

Enjoy your summer of Reading! 

Kindergarten Graduation is May 29 at 10 am 
for Morning, and 1 : 15 for Afternoon. Parents 
are invited to attend.  



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Post Card

Leann Gowans is retiring 

and heading out 

on a new adventure!
Join us for an  open 
house in her honor

Date: Wednesday, May 16th

Time: open house from 4-6

Place: Hidden hollow 

elementary

To anyone that has been touched by 
Mrs. Gowans in her 28 years of service 
to the students in Alpine School District

Enjoy your Journey!

	
	

Need	a	car	wash?	When	you	go	to	Papa’s	Car	Wash	in	
Saratoga	Springs,	be	sure	to	select	“Fundraiser”	at	the	
automated	teller	and	type	in	Hidden	Hollow’s	4	digit	
code	“8721”.	Each	time	you	go	to	the	car	wash,	10%	of	
your	purchase	comes	back	to	Hidden	Hollow.	Thanks	

for	your	support	of	this	great	local	business,		
and	our	school!	

	

	



	

	


